

Office at the United Nations, New York 2 UN Plaza, DC2-2060 New York, New York 10017 Tel: 212-963-6387, Fax: 212-371-9454

http://www.ony.unu.edu

7 December 2005

Dear Ms. Luthra,

I would like to take the opportunity to thank you for your letter regarding your e-learning publication dated September 12th 2005 and apologize for not having written you earlier.

I read the articles that you sent me with great interest. I will pass them on to my colleague Birgit Poniatowski in Tokyo who responsible for Gender issues with UNU and to Mr. Basudeb Guha-Khasnobis, Programme Director, UNU-WIDER in Helsinki, who is currently developing a project on 'Food Security and Gender' with much attention dedicated to health. In case you would like to contact them directly, their email addresses are: Birgit Poniatowski: <u>poniatowski@hq.unu.edu</u> and Basudeb Guha-Khasnobis: <u>basudeb@wider.unu.edu</u>.

I hope this is useful. Please do not hesitate to contact me with any further question that you might have. As you say, let us stay in touch.

With kind regards,

n-Marc Coicaud